
FOREWORD MESSAGE 

Dear readers, 

It is with great pleasure that I was given the opportunity to launch this year's edition of Minima 

Medica. Ever since its revival back in 2020, this journal has proved to be a success with 

multiple medical students publishing each year. 

A wide variety of literature reviews have been published this year, ranging from anatomy to 

physiology to psychiatry. This reflects the great variety of specialties in medicine and how each 

one of them is equally as important as the other. 

I would like to thank Prof. Calleja Aguis for taking her time to write the foreword for this year's 

edition as well as this year's SCOME officer Nicholas Galea and SCOME assistant Rebekah St 

John, for all their assistance and guidance. Lastly, I would like to thank all the contributing 

authors, without which this journal would not be possible. 

D~C~ 
SCOME Publications Coordinator 
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